Dear Parent/Guardian,

The end of my first year as K-8 Principal at SCS is quickly coming to an end. We have a few more weeks together. I would like to thank all our families for the support you have given your students and our school. It has been a wonderful year.

I would like to continue an SCS tradition and make plans for a year-end celebration for Kindergarten through 4th grade. On Thursday, May 26th students will be going to Sun-N-Fun for an end of the year celebration. The cost of this trip will be \$5.00 per student. Parents and siblings will be admitted, during the hours of 11:00 AM until 2:30PM, for a fee of \$5 per person, for anyone over three years old. Once you have your wrist band you will be able to come back to Sun-N-Fun anytime that day.

We will be leaving school at 11:00. Therefore, we will shift our day and everyone will have lunch at 10:30. We will plan on spending the afternoon at Sun-N-Fun and returning to school by 2:30. There will be a sign-out sheet at Sun-n-Fun with your child's teacher if you would like to take your child home directly from Sun-N-Fun or stay there longer.

Students will not need to wear uniforms on this field trip day. Students may wear bathing suits under their clothes. Please send your child with a bag to take along that includes a towel and sun screen. Students are welcome to bring hats and sunglasses as well.

If your child is able to go, please fill out the attached form and return it with your payment **no later than** Thursday, May 19, 2016.

Thank you, again, for all your support this year.

Sincerely,

Christine Bradford

Christine MBrookford

K-8 Principal

My Child_	has permission to go to Sun-N-Fun on Thursday, May
26, 2016. I have included \$5 (cash or check made out to SCS) for my child's entrance.
Parent Name	
Parent Name	Phone